
Weekly Newsletter 

Well done to Miss Butler’s class for winning the attendance award for last half term.  We look forward to 

see what you buy with your class voucher! 

06/03/2020 

 

Monday 9th– Friday 

13th March 2020—

Stay, Play and Learn 

Week 

 

Friday 13th March—

Own clothes day—

Chocolate donations 

for Easter Bingo 

 

Wednesday 18th 

March 9am—Year 5 

PGL meeting—Centre. 

 

Key Dates 

Reading is a huge part of our curriculum here at Welles-
bourne, we regularly read in groups, this is known as ‘guided 

reading’, this is where our teachers explain and support us whilst we 
learn about the process of reading and the understanding of texts.  

Wednesday 1st April 

Easter Bingo— 

Look out for tickets 

coming soon 

 

Monday 4th April School 

Closes for Easter Holi-

days 



Our overarching topic in PSHE for this term is ‘Relationships’. We will be focusing 

on staying safe, relationships with different groups of people and how to identify 

healthy and unhealthy relationships. Our relationship with the planet in which 

we live, this includes pollution, sustainability and looking after our area.  

The last two weeks during PSHE and 

in PSHE assembly on Mondays for KS2 

the children have been learning about  

ways to stay safe online, being ‘Share 

Aware’ and discrimination. Please take 

some time to talk to your child about 

what these words mean and if they 

can give you some examples of sce-

narios. 

 

Above is a screen shot of the NSPCC website that provides a wealth of information 
about keeping your children safe online, here at school we use the teacher section to 
support of lessons and assemblies. Please take a look at some of the resources they 
have I am sure they will be very useful to you. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6uXgJA-VfjI  

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-

World Book Day 2020—The children really enjoyed reading during the afternoon 
with their snacks! Thank you to everyone who has brought in their sponsor money 
already. Remember you can still bring it in next week, we are looking forward to 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6uXgJA-VfjI
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/schools/share-aware-teaching/

